
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers in Christ, 
Thank you for taking time to read our Missionary report.  
The month January has been a blessing for our ministry here 
in Ecuador. 
 
Evangelism  
This month we received an offering of 24 thousand gospel 
tracts, which will be a tremendous help to us as we seek to 
evangelize the lost.  Every Thursday and Saturday we go out 
to evangelize and look for new areas where we can share 
the gospel.  Brother Luis is in charge of this important work, 
and he is always making contact with people and looking for 
new opportunities to evangelize.  Our prayer is that more 
people will hear the gospel. 
 
Discipleship 
In the month of January, six more people began discipleship 
classes; Tatiana, Josue, Manuel, Erik, Domingo, and Mateo.  
We are praying that they would grow spiritually, so that 
they can become an integral part of our ministry and open 
the door for our church to do more for the cause of Christ.   
 
Young People 

In our recent youth meeting we had a time of preaching and 
sharing with one another.  One of the young men, in our 
teen group, is having problems at home.  His parents took 
him out of school, so that he can work.  We are trying to 
help the parents, as they seek to guide their son in a better 
way.  We are praying for all our young people, that God 
would use them in the ministry. 
 
Current situation of the country 
In January the president of Ecuador declared a state of 
internal war, due to the many problems being caused by 
terrorist groups. This action has had a devastating effect 
upon our country, and has caused some of our brothers in 
Christ to lose their jobs.  Things are beginning to return to 
normal.  Your prayers for us are greatly appreciated! 
 

• We continue to pray for a property 
for our church. 

•  Pray for the stability of Ecuador. 

•  Pray for our Institute classes that 
will be beginning soon.  

 
 


